
Maulana Abul Kalam Azad University of Technology, West Bengal

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby notified for information of all the affiliated Colleges offering B.Tech, B.Pharm,

M.Tech and M.Pharm programmes that the PGET examination will be conducted on April 28,

2018. The University has initiated an awareness campaign about the examination through

advertisements in print and social media to attract more applicants. All  Colleges are being

requested to launch appropriate advertising campaigns in effective domains so that maximum

awareness is created about PGET- 2018 in the interest of the students. 

Sd/-

Registrar (Actg.)


